

## East of England Trade Union Network

## Burston School Strike Centenary Appeal 1914 to 2014



At the last meeting of SERTUC's East of England Trade Union Network it was agreed to launch a joint Centenary Appeal to support the fabric of the Strike School Museum with an initial target of raising £5,000 by the annual Rally on Sunday 7 September.

PCS kicked off that appeal with a £500 donation at the 1st April celebration at the Strike School.

The Trustees were asked to provide examples of projects that they would like to/need to fund, these include:

- Funding the stone mason's restoration of the carved stone on the front of the Strike School
- Funding a re-print of Tom Higdons pamphlet
- Signage on main roads to attract visitors
- Funding showing the BBC Burston Rebellion film at sites in the region (including Congress House)

Your trade union region, branch or trades council is invited to support this appeal.

Cheques should be made payable to The Burston Strike School and sent to ETUN, c/o PCS, 46 Priestgate, Peterborough PE1 1LF